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We Served About 275 Meals at the Bowery Mission! 

December 13, 2018 

 

 

Last week was our final volunteer session of 2018 at the Bowery Mission and we went out with 

a bang -- we served approximately 275 meals!  Many thanks to our firm volunteers: Usha 

Subryan, Jenny Quinteros, Rodica Apter and her daughter Anna, Lawrence Sohner, Ana 

Quinteros, Marcia Snagg, Rahmel Harvey, and Jeffrey Chery.  We are scheduled to volunteer 

again at the Bowery Mission in 2019.  If you are interested in joining us, please contact Emily 

Stein at EFS@CLL.com. 

 


